
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

5th February 2021 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

I hope this finds you all safe and well. 

 

Diary Dates: 

Friday 12th February: Last day of term for all pupils 

Monday 22nd February: Start of Term 4 

 

Half-Term 

The school will be closed to all pupils over half-term, including critical worker and 

vulnerable children. And everyone can enjoy a well-earned break from home 

learning!  

 

Children’s Mental Health Week 

This week is Children’s Mental Health Week, and it has perhaps never been more 

relevant. I have attached some further information with links to a range of resources 

aimed at supporting schools, parents and children.  

 

Return to school 

No doubt you will be aware that the Prime Minister has suggested Monday 8th March 

may signify the start of school re-openings. As it stands, I have no further information on 

this but will keep you all updated with arrangements at the earliest possible instance. 

Needless to say, we are desperate to have everyone back as soon as possible and 

cannot wait to see you all – hopefully not too much longer now.  

 

Food Bank 

Our food bank remains open to anyone who needs it. You are welcome to collect 

from the office anytime. If you are in need of support for any reason, but cannot 

collect, please let us know and we will arrange a time to deliver.  

 

In the meantime, if there is anything we can do to help, please do not hesitate to 

contact us.  

 

I hope you manage to enjoy the weekend – there are rumours a plenty of snow...  

 

Yours sincerely,  
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Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         


